
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

LOK SABHA 

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. 2778 

TO BE ANSWERED ON MAY 11, 2016 

RENAMING OF METRO STATION 

NO. 2778                 SHRI PRATHAP SIHMA: 

Will the Minister of URBAN DEVELOPMENT be please to state : 

(a) Whether the Government has received request/representation 

from public representatives to rename Vidhana Soudha Metro 

station in Bangalore as Dr. B.R. Ambedkar Metro Station; and 

(b) If so, the details thereof and the action taken/being taken by 

the Government in this regard? 

 
ANSWER 

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN MINISTRY OF URBAN 
DEVELOPMENT 

(SHRI BABUL SUPRIYO) 
 

(a)  & (b): Bangalore Metro has informed that State Government 
of Karnataka had received request from public 
representatives to rename Vidhana Soudha Metro Station as 
Dr. B.R. Ambedkar Metro Station. With the approval of State 
Government of Karnataka, Vidhana Soudha Metro Station has 
now been renamed as Dr. B.R. Ambedkar Metro Station, 
Vidhana Soudha. 
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